



TOWN OF EDGARTOWN

EDGARTOWN, MASSACHUSETTS 02539-1065

TELEPHONE (508) 627-6178

AFFORDABLE HOUSING COMMITTEE

70 MAIN STREET P.O. BOX 1065

FAX

(508) 627-6123

Chairman: Mark Hess
Vice Chair: Tim Rush
Christina Brown, Maria Ventura, Nancy Trimper, Melissa Vincent, Christine White

Dear Commissioners,

At their meeting on March 5, 2019, the Edgartown Affordable Housing Committee discussed the current offer of the Meeting House Place developers. It is the consensus of the Committee and Trust that the monetary proposal is fair and they will accept the terms. However, the Committee unanimously agrees that the \$490,000.00 should be paid to the Committee in full, upfront as they would pay for permitting or other similar development expenses. The Committee would like it to be known that they are appreciative for the additional monetary gesture from the Meeting House Place developers and the work that the Commission has done to aid in this process.

The Edgartown Affordable Housing Committee thanks the Martha's Vineyard Commission for their continued support towards affordable housing efforts.

Sincerely,

Arielle Faria Administrator Edgartown Affordable Housing Committee